
 
Dear Parents, 

 

We will be starting an after school tutoring program at Hempfield High School sometime 

in the near future.  The program will run every Thursday until 4:45.  The tutoring will be 

done in the Drop-In Center at the high school and will be staffed by teachers and 

paraprofessionals.  Your child has been recommended for this program either by one of 

their classroom teachers, their guidance counselor, or their principal.  Students may 

voluntarily enter the progam and parents may also enroll their son or daughter in the 

program. 

 

The program is set up to provide some individual, though not one-on-one tutoring, or 

small group tutoring to benefit our students.  There is no cost for the program and 

transportation will be provided by the Hempfield School District.  Your child’s guidance 

counselor has meet with your son/daughter and presented this option to them.  We feel 

that each participant will benefit from the extra learning opportunities presented as well 

as the extra attention to his or her schoolwork. 

 

If this is a program in which you would like your son/daughter to participate, please fill 

out the bottom of this form and have your child return it to his/her guidance counselor.  If 

you have any questions about the program please contact the guidance office or myself.   

  Thank you for your consideration, 

 

 

  Mark E. Reinhardt 

  Associate Principal 

  Hempfield High School 

  717-898-5507 

  mark_reinhardt@hempfieldsd.org 

 

 

 

STUDENT NAME : ___________________________________________________ 

 

ADDRESS:  ________________________________________________________   

 

  ________________________________________________________ 

 

PHONE NUMBER: ____________________________________________________ 

 

PARENT SIGNATURE _________________________________________________ 

 

WILL YOU NEED TO RIDE THE BUS HOME YES  NO 
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